
LIMITED PARKING NOTICE 
 

Due to a number of events scheduled at the Metropolitan Washington Council of 
Governments on Wednesday, December 18, please be advised that parking 
availability in the 777 North Capitol St. garage will be very limited. Attendees are 
encouraged to take Metrorail or Metrobus if possible or to seek parking in one of 
the public garages highlighted below if the COG lot is full. 

 

 

 

 


